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REPORTS OF THE UNITED NATIONS MISSION TO EAST AFRICA

Letter from the Director-General of the International Iabour Office

to the Secretary-Ceneral

The Secretary-General has the honour to communicate to members of
the Council the text of a letter from Mr. D. A. Morse, Director-General
of the International Labour Office concerning the reports of the

United Nations Mission to Fast Africa.

11 March 1949

Sir,
I have the honour to inform you that at its 108th Session the
Governing Body of the International Labour Office took note of certain parts
of the reports of the visiting mission of the Trusteeship Council to the
trust territories of Ruanda-Urundi and Tenganyika, which deal with social
questions of interest to the International Labour Organisation, and
rarticularly of the suggestion contained in the report of the visiting
misgion to Tanganyika that the Trusteeship Council should avail itself of
the assistance of the International Isbowr Organisation when considering
certain reports on the groundnuts scheme, ’
I have the honour to inform you that fhe Governing Body has

authorised me to furnish all possible assistance to the Trusteeship Council
in regard to these matters and, in particular, has authorised me to inform
the Trusteeship Council that the I,L,0. welcomes the suggestion in the
report on Tanganyika that the Council should avail itself of the assistance

of the International labour Orgarisation when considering certain reports

on the grouwndnuts scheme,

(Signed) David A. Morse

Director-General,

MAR 2 5 1943






